
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING THE LANDSCAPE 
ARCHITECTURAL REGISTRATION EXAMINATION ("L.A.R.E.") 

This notice supersedes the information on the application form 
regarding applying for the Landscape Architectural Registration 
Examination ("L.A.R.E."). 

Please be informed that the Council of Landscape Architectural 
Registration Boards ("CLARB") has instituted a new exam registration 
process for the computer-based exams.  Besides filing an application for 
exam approval with the Board of Professional Engineers, Architects, 
Surveyors and Landscape Architects ("Board"), exam candidates will be 
required to start a CLARB Council Record in order to sit for the exams.  
Therefore, exam candidates may wish to establish a CLARB Council 
Record first with documentation of education and experience, then file an 
application with the Board. In that way, you may request that CLARB 
transmit the documentation to the Board (for free) so that you do not have 
to obtain two copies of the documentation required to establish a CLARB 
Council Record and apply for exam with the Board. 

For more detailed information, please visit the CLARB's website at 
www.clarb.org. 

http:www.clarb.org

